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The ACP Connecticut Chapter is pleased to welcome all guests to our Chapter meetings.  We certainly hope you will enjoy your experience and encourage you to give serious consideration to the many benefits and opportunities available through our ACP Corporate and Chapter community. Annual ACP membership with the Connecticut Chapter is only $75.00 and includes access to any ACP Chapter meeting or event nationwide.
Effective January 1, 2010, the ACP Connecticut Chapter has instituted a “Repeat Guest” cover charge.  The fundamental purpose of the cover charge is to help defray Chapter expenses.

If you’re an active, paid-in-full member of ACP International, regardless of your chapter affiliation, please pre-register for the Chapter meeting through the registration link on our website or email invitation, or by contacting the Program or Membership director.  ACP members from a sister chapter are asked to note their membership ID at the time of registration and to bring their current ACP membership card for meeting check-in.

If you are new to ACP, ACP-CT will waive the cover charge for the first meeting that you attend. This will give you the opportunity to determine if ACP is right for you. After this first meeting, you are considered a repeat guest.   

If you are a repeat guest, have attended prior Connecticut chapter meetings but have yet to join the ACP, or if you were a member of ACP and your membership has lapsed, you will be required to remit a twenty dollar ($20.00) cover charge, in cash or check payable to ACP Connecticut Chapter, when you check-in prior to the start of each meeting.  (Lunch meetings – the cost of lunch, if provided by the Chapter or a sponsor, will be included in this cover charge).  A receipt for the cover charge will be provided upon request.
*Note: Repeat Guests or Inactive Members who join / renew prior to the close of the Chapter meeting, submit the appropriate paperwork and payment of their dues via a check or credit card, will have their cover charge returned!
Thank you,

ACP Connecticut Chapter Board

Association of Contingency Planners


Connecticut Chapter


2011 Guest Policy








- 2 -

